
Item 9 - Question Time 

 

Response to Mr M Reiss 

 

There was no external cost to the Council for the preparation of the report, as the 
contract costs were wholly funded by Scottish Government.  The only cost to 
Highland Council was staff time in procurement, liaising with LUC and presenting 
and analysing the findings.   
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